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28th April, 2023 

To, 

The Secretary, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 

Phiroze jeejeebhoy Towers, 

27% Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400023 

SHARDA ISPAT LIMITED 

Sub: - Initial Disclosure to be made by an entity Identified as a Large Corporate 

Scrip Code: - 513548 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is with reference to SEBI Circular No.SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 

November 26, 2018, whereunder the listed entities are required to submit the "Initial 

Disclosure”, if falling within the criteria mentioned in point no. 2.2 of the above-mentioned 

circular for determining "Large Corporate". 

In this context, we would like to submit that the Company does not fall under Large 

Corporate category for the financial year ended 31st March, 2023 as per the framework 

mentioned in the aforesaid circular. 

You are requested to take the information on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

For Sharda Ispat Limited 

Psonam Lard 

(Amit B.Mundada) (Poonam Sarda) 
(Company Secretary & Compliance officer) (WTD and CFO) 

shardaispat.ngp@gmail.com poonamsarda.corporate@gmail.com 


